
 

Our Ref: 034 15 

27th February 2015 

 

Irish Ceilidh Night – Food, Fun, Dancing and Live 
Entertainment by our Students 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We hope you will come along to a fantastic night of entertainment, by our students, on the 13th March. This Irish 

Ceilidh night, to celebrate St Patrick’s Day, will consist of a variety of performances from the students playing 

instruments, to singing traditional songs, accompanied by some staff and parents; Irish dancers and a Ceilidh caller 

from the Irish centre will lead the dancing. 

Traditional food and drink is included in the ticket price of £10 per adult and £5 per child (under 16 years old). There 

will be a raffle with great prizes including spa and dinner vouchers. The evening has kindly been sponsored by 

Jackson and Canter the legal firm. 

 We initially released tickets for sale to parents and students in Year 11 but do now have places left for students and 

families from any of  the other year groups on a first come-first served basis. 

If you would like to come along please indicate below how many tickets you want and enclose a cash or a cheque 

made payable to ‘St Margaret’s CE Academy’. 

Slips and money must be handed into the main office no later than Friday 6th March. Tickets will be sent home via 

your son and it will be advance sales only. 

We hope that you will join us in what will be a fun and memorable evening. 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

C. Smith    C. Roberts   H. Kinloch 

Director of Music  Head of Marketing  Head of Learning for life 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Name: _____________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

Quantity of adult tickets  (___)  

Quantity of children’s tickets  (___)  

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer)  Date: _____________________  

 


